
ECC BOOSTER CLUB
12.14.21 Minutes

Welcome

Brightwheel: Updated Information
Please continue to update your contact information if you have a change of mailing address,
email address, or phone number, so we can contact you in case of emergency!

Holiday Volunteers
Keller Williams has dropped off holiday treats for our students, and on Thursday “Santa and
Mrs. Claus” will deliver the goodie bags and read to students.

Holiday Luncheon
Thank you to our families who helped set up the holiday luncheon! Gusto! Chamblee will be
donating the food for our luncheon this year.

500 Club Updates
Thank you to everyone who helped with the launch of the 500 Campaign, whether that was
spreading the word or registering for the 500 Club. We still have a goal of 500 members in the
club by June 30, 2022, so please help us continue spreading the word! We are currently trying to
reach more local families and residents, so if you can help us get in touch with your neighbors or
neighborhood associations, please contact Meagan at mchong@ecvc.org!

Upcoming Events
● Hustle for Hope 5K and Scavenger Hunt: February 16-26

○ If you would like to help us find sponsors for the Hustle for Hope 5K and
Scavenger Hunt, please contact Meagan at mchong@ecvc.org!

● 2022 Exceptional Evening: July 30
○ If you would like to help us find sponsors for our cocktail party or items for the

auction, please contact Meagan at mchong@ecvc.org!

Questions?

Next Meeting: Fill out availability survey, https://forms.gle/NX2KwF9i9PS2wRR57

https://forms.gle/NX2KwF9i9PS2wRR57

